From: Dcd Regulatory Support Team

To:

Cc: Ann-marie O"Neill; Joe Lynch; Stephen Kearns

Subject: DC-R: Parknasilla - Further information required PRISM:039100951
Date: Tuesday 16 August 2022 16:14:53

Dear-,

Thank you for your email received today on 16t of August 2022 in relation to your
response of the compliance plan for Parknasilla inspection 25/26 May 2022.

We acknowledge that there is a housing crisis and that it may take longer than expected to
find a premise that better meets the assessed needs of the resident. However, this means
that the compatibility issues within Parknasilla remains ongoing and is likely to see the
continuance of safeguarding incidents occur in the house.

As such, we are asking the provider to submit a detailed response of how they intend to
alleviate the compatibility issues within Parknasilla and reduce the likelihood of further
incidents occurring in the house during the interim period of finding a new premises for
the resident.

Please send the response to DCD@higa.ie by close of business 18th of August 2022 and
note MON-0035808 on the subject title.

Kind regards,

Jacqueline

Jacqueline Joynt | Inspector of Social Services
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